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8th November 2021

Dear Parent/Carer,

RE: Key Stage 1 Nativity

Year 1 and 2 are excited to share their Nativity with you. Ordinarily children in years 1 and 2 would not put on a

Nativity however, due to the disruption caused by the pandemic, the leadership team thought that this was an

important event that had been missed. We would therefore like to invite up to two family members per child to the

following performances below. Unfortunately, due to capacity restrictions we are unable to accommodate more family

members, thank you for your understanding with this.

We will issue tickets which will be sent home with your child/ren closer to the date. Families of children with twins will

be allocated two tickets per child.

Family of children in 2Wr Tuesday 14th December at 9:30am

Family of children in 2Wa Tuesday 14th December at 1:30pm

Family of children in 1B Thursday 16th December at 9:30am

Family of children in 1H Thursday 16th December at 1:30pm

We look forward to seeing you then,

Yours sincerely,

Miss H Ballard

Assistant Headteacher


